
 

LANGUAGE AND CULTURE 
RESEARCH CENTRE  

 
Cairns Institute / CASE — James Cook University  

International Workshop  

The Integration of Language and Society 
Cairns, 21-23 August 

Convenors: Alexandra Aikhenvald, R. M. W. Dixon, and Nerida Jarkey 
 

Wednesday 21 August D3-003 
 

13.30 Professor Andrew Krockenberger, Dean of Research, JCU 
 Opening of the Workshop and launch of the following new publications 
 Australia's Original languages, by R. M. W. Dixon, Allen and Unwin 2019. 
 Genders and classifiers, edited by Alexandra Aikhenvald and Elena Mihas, 
  Oxford University Press 2019. 

 Mouth 4: 1. Taboo in language and discourse. Special issue, edited by Anne Storch 
  and Alexandra Aikhenvald. 

 
13.45 Alexandra Aikhenvald,   Introduction to the Workshop 
 R. M. W. Dixon, Nerida Jarkey   
 
14.00 Alexandra Aikhenvald  The ways of speaking and the means of  
      knowing: the Tariana of north-west Amazonia 
 
15.30      Afternoon tea 
 
16.00 Maarten Mous    Iraqw society (Tanzania) reflected in their  
      language 
  
17.30      Finish 

 
 



Thursday 22 August D3-003 
 

9.30  R. M. W. Dixon   The semantics of the Dyirbal avoidance  
      style: adjectives 
 
11.00      Morning tea 
  
11.30 Anne Storch    Waiting: language and encounters, and  
      alternative ways of thinking about 'linguistic 
      landscapes 
 
13.00      Lunch 
 
14.00 Nerida Jarkey    The grammatical expression of speaker  
      perspective in Japanese: relational, epistemic, 
      empathetic, and evaluative 
 
15.30      Afternoon tea  
 
16.00 Alex Walker    The Effects of Culture and Landscape in  
      Pomoan languages 
 
17.30      Finish 

 
Friday 23 August D3-003 

 
9.30  Luca Ciucci    Language and Culture in Zamucoan 
 
11.00      Morning tea 
 
11.30 Felix Ameka    Lexico-grammatical expression of societal  
      values in the languages of the Volta Basin (West 
      Africa) 
 
13.00      Lunch 
 
14.00 Discussion, with participation of Dineke Schokkin, Katarzyna Wojtylak and Steve 
 Watters 

 
 

Everyone is welcome  


